Academic Policy Committee Minutes

Tuesday, January 25th, 3:45pm

Members attending:
	Sean Mattie
	Ron Jackson
	Lisa Keele

Non-members attending
	David Williams

The APC briefly discussed the university-wide policy of individual instructors deciding how best to make up instructional time for their own classes due to the snow week.  The APC also briefly revisited the topic of the proposed MW/TTh matrix and the status of that proposal.

The majority of the meeting was taken up by discussion of a recent proposal to examine a model calendar which includes exam time in total contact hours of a semester, a model currently in use at the University of Georgia in Athens.  The APC examined a side-by-side comparison of the Athens and CSU calendars for the current academic year, and discussed pros and cons of the model for our institution in particular.  

It was decided the proposal warrants further investigation, and that APC president, Sean Mattie, would attend future meetings of the Academic Calendar Working Group, to examine the feasibility of adopting such a model.


The meeting concluded at roughly 4:45pm.
